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It has been 20 years since the last breeding bird atlas in New York State and a lot has 
changed! The third atlas will take place from 2020-2025 and involve thousands of 
volunteers from across the state. Learn about the history of the atlas, the importance 
of atlas data, and how you can get involved. 
Whether you are a beginner or advanced birder, this unique opportunity will strengthen 
your birdwatching skills while contributing valuable data to a large conservation-
oriented project.
Brendan is the Secretary and Newsletter Editor of Huntington-Oyster Bay Audubon, and their 
youngest board member ever. He is a Long Island local and has been involved in birding and 
Audubon here since his teens. Brendan has been involved in several local conservation projects, 
including Piping Plover monitoring for the Town of Hempstead and abundance surveys for 
Seatuck Environmental Association. He is assuming the role of regional coordinator for the third 
New York Breeding Bird Atlas.

THE JOY OF 
ATLASING

This event is free and open to the public 
7pm refreshments • 7:30 program

Thursday, April 9 -  7PM 
 Cold Spring Harbor Library - 95 Shore Rd. Cold Spring Harbor


